
June 01, 2016

TonenGeneral Group company EMG Marketing Godo Kaisha (head office: Kohnan, Minato-ku, Tokyo;
president: Takashi Hirose) will hold the DriversʼLink Commemorative Gift Campaign, an open campaign to
commemorate the debut of DriversʼLink, a new service launched this spring at our service stations
nationwide, from today until July 31, 2016.

Note: The entry period for the Gift Campaign has ended.

DriversʼLink

With DriversʼLink, we offer one-stop products and services, including automotive inspections and repairs, at
around 1,000 Esso, Mobil and General service stations nationwide.


